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July 27, 2012
David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering

1616 Central SE, Suite 201

Albuquerque, New Mexico  87106
RE:
Los Angeles Center  (Lowes’ out-parcels), Tracts A-1-B-1-B & A-1-B-1-C 
Grading and Drainage Plan for Grading, Paving and Building Permit
SW Corner of Paseo del Norte & San Pedro    PE Stamp: 7/11/12   ( D18-D014D )
Dear Mr. Soule,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received July 11, 2012, the above referenced plan is approved for Grading, Paving and Building Permits by Hydrology Section, with the following conditions:  
1. Per the DPM Chapter 22 Section 9, runoff from the trash enclosure pad is required to drain to the sanitary sewer.  

2. The Building Permit set must include the revised Master Utility Layout, which shows the Dumpster Drain routed through a grease trap, with and approved discharge to the Sanitary Sewer system. 
3. Albuquerque’s MS4 Permit became effective March 1st, 2012.  Grading and Drainage Plans and Drainage Reports must comply with the requirements of the new permit (http://www.cabq.gov/planning/landcoord/Hydrology.html).        

Prior to Permanent Certificate of Occupancy approval, an Engineer’s Certification of Compliance with this Grading and Drainage plan must be submitted to this office, per the DPM.  

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3994.

Sincerely, 
Gregory R. Olson, P.E.

Senior Engineer

Orig:
Drainage file  D18/D014D
c.pdf
Addressee via Email  david@riograndeengineering.com
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